
 Kitchener Elementary School PAC 
1351 Gilmore Avenue, Burnaby, BC, V5C 4S8  

 
 
 
 
 

April 9, 2018 
 

Office of the City Clerk 
Public Safety Committee 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC  V5G 1M2 
 
 
Dear: Councillor P. Calendino, Chair 
 Councillor S. Dhaliwal, Vice Chair 
 
On behalf of the Kitchener Elementary School Parent Advisory Council, we would like to request an 
opportunity to appear as a delegation at the May 15, 2018 Public Safety Committee meeting. 
 
I would like to discuss our concerns regarding traffic safety along Gilmore Avenue and the surrounding 
streets, including two crosswalks in front of our school.  Our head teacher is working with some of our 
student crossing guards and their parents to see if they are available to speak at the committee 
meeting.  
 
Our PAC looks forward to working with the City of Burnaby and the Burnaby School District to make 
our school, and our children, safer. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
       
Mrs. Tracey Mayede-Lok    
Chair, Kitchener Elementary PAC   
(#808 – 4178 Dawson Street, Burnaby, BC, V5C 0A4) 
 
 


